CORRESPONDENCE
10/2/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 10161-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2020 8:22 AM

To: ‘Emily Ortiz'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket #20200219

Good Morning, Emily Ortiz

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200219-El and
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Emily Ortiz <eno19@my.fsu.edu>
Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2020 7:52 PM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket #20200219

To Whom it May Concern,

| am writing to you to voice my opposition to any power shut offs during this pandemic. The people of Leon County are
suffering enough from unemployment and health issues, we do not need to add electric shut offs to the list. | support
Docket #20200219, to petition the initiation of emergency rulemaking to prevent electric utility shutoffs.

Emily Ortiz
Florida State University
College of Social Science and Public Policy





